


(b) the Nickol subdivision is to be extended and Horizon Power is to provide the
infrastructure to the new works and,
(c) Horizon Power will provide power to the new industrial estate being built at
Gap Ridge.

All three projects are expected to be energised from late 2010 to early 2011.

(4) Onslow — No changes have been made to the Onslow boundary but as Onslow has
backup generation (similar to Kununurra and Wyndham) the reference to that
generation has been included on the map.

Should you require any further information, please contact Mr Frank Buttigieg (08)
6310 1939.

Yours faithfully

DAVID TOVEY
MANAGER
GOVERNANCE AND COMPLIANCE
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